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Dear Circle 8 members; 

The Senior Center will not be opening in 

June as we had hoped. Instead, we are 

going to do the workshops at:  

Jubilee Church 

9740 N Oliver.  

I would like to have only two squares at a 

time so I am making assignments. I hope 

everyone got the date they wanted. Please 

call me if you can’t make it. This is very 

important so I have enough to dance two 

squares and no one has to sit out. I have an 

extra couple each week in case of illness. If 

I missed anyone I will apologize ahead of 

time and ask you to call me so I can fit you 

in.  Please see the lists below.  

Thanks, Tammy 316-371-3991 

Saturday, June 20, 2020, 2-5pm 

Rex and Denise Nall 

Rocky and Robin Trammel 

Hagan Featherston 

Jean Marie Jimeson 

Gerald and Leigh Johnson 

Shirley Smith 

Margaret Waldorf 

Joe and Dee Troyer-Hein 

Dale and Shirley Padding 

Bruce Donley 

Brenda Hazen, Twyla Kovac 

Marvin and Nancy Harms 

Saturday, June 27, 2020, 2-5pm 

David and Wendy Crow 

David and Jackie Shay 

Shirley McPhall 

Irma Schutt 

Ron and Pat Jackson 

Pam Armbrister 

Mike Gress 

Virgil and Esther Houdeshelt 

Jean Marie Jimeson 

Hagan Featherston 

Rex and Denise Nall 

Joe and Dee Troyer-Hein 

 The Nominating Committee put forward 

nominations for the coming year: 

Co-President: Rocky & Robin Trammell 

                          Bill & Tammy Gough        

Vice Pres:        Twyla Kovac 

Secretary:       Ron and Pat Jackson 

Treasurer:       Gerald and Leigh Johnson 

We want to thank these members (and the 

Paddings) for their time and commitment 

to Circle 8! 

Club Connections 

Anniversaries 

June 5-David and Jackie Shay 

Birthdays 

June 1-Shirley Padding, Marvin Harms 

June 8- Wendy Crow 

 

 


